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  Feast of ST. John the Baptist 24.6.2018 

Sat 23rd    Mass at 6pm, Totton, Thomas Barry, R.I.P. 

Sun 24th  Mass at 9am Lyndhurst ,     
Sun 24th Mass at 10.30am at St.Theresa`s,  
Mon 25th Holy Mass at 9.30am St.Theresa`s 
Tue 26th Holy Mass at St.Theresa`s at 9.30am 
Wed 27st  Holy Mass at St.Theresa at 9.30am 
Thu 28nd  Holy Mass at Lyndhurst at 7.30pm 
Vigil Mass for The Solemnity of Ss Peter & Paul     
Fri 29

rd
   Mass at 7.30pm, The Solemnity of Ss Peter & Paul     

Sat 30
th

 Mass at 6pm Totton  
Sun 1

st
 July Mass at Lyndhurst 9am, Eileen Frances Burges R.I.P – 9

th
 Anniversary 

Sun 1
st

 July Mass at Totton 10.45am 

 
For All Sacraments (Baptisms, Reconciliation, Confirmation, Weddings, First Holy Communion, Visit to the Sick & Anointing of 
the Sick): If you want your child to be baptised, want to make confession, and ready to be confirmed,if you are planning to get married or 
you need a visit – Parishioners   of  Totton and Lyndhurst , Please talk to Father Innaiah ONLY after Masses or Call on 023 80862270. Or 
write E-mail: totton@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk. Please help me to get to know you and help me to serve you . I am the first responder 

to attend any queries and calls and pass on concerned departments. 

 

Hospital: What if I am taken into hospital as an emergency? Remember to let your relatives know your wishes 

concerning visits from a chaplain. They can then notify the Chaplaincy Department if that happens. Tell the nursing staff on 
the ward know that you are Catholic and would like a visit from the chaplain. Please also let Fr. Innaiah know you are in 
hospital. Tel: 023 8086 2270. E-mail: totton@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk. Deacon Stephen and myself will organise a visit. 
Please don`t hesitate to write or ring us . 

 

Please pray for the following members: Please pray for Bella Calder, Claire Sorrell, Tony Wright, John Tobin. 

Linda Hayes, Christopher Brown, Peggy Crooke, Greg Borkowski , Jay Dosanjh , Margaret Enos and other Parish Family 
members. 
 

Pastoral Area Website: Did you know that the Catholic churches in the New Forest have a joint website? Why not 

visit it sometime and find out what is going on around the area.  www.nfwp.org.uk 
 

Celebrate Weekend in September: www.celebrateconference.org/southampton   Full details are on the website where it is also 

possible to download a booking form and a poster advertising the event. We have been fully booked for the past few years, so early 
booking is advisable. Thank you for your help. Peter & Lynda.  

 

Holy Communion 2018: We have 9 children going to receive Holy Communion this year. Session began on Tuesday 10th 
May at 5pm in St.Theresa`s Church Hall. Please keep all the children and their in your prayers.Children will receive Holy 
Communion on Sunday 1st July at 10.30am St.Theresa`s. The retiring Collection for Missio & Peter`s Pence on 30th June and 
1st July. 

 
KEEP IN TOUCH WITH THE LATEST NEWS! The Diocese of Portsmouth now issues a weekly e-news.Go to 

www.portsmouthdiocese.org.uk and add your email address to receive these updates. 
 
SIGNIFICANT WEDDING ANNIVERSARY MASS with Bishop Philip at St. Bede’s, Basingstoke, Saturday June 30 at 11am.   If you are 

celebrating a 25
th

., 30
th

., 40
th

., 50
th

., 60
th

. or 60
th

.+ wedding anniversary and would like to attend, please speak to Fr. Innaiah.   We will supply you with 
a form which you need to return to: St. Bede’s Parish Office, Popley Way, Basingstoke RG24 9DX, envelope marked ‘Significant Wedding Mass’.   You 
are asked to include a copy of your wedding photograph with your application form. 
 

Memorare: Remember, O most gracious Virgin Mary, 
that never was it known that anyone who fled to thy 

protection, implored thy help, or sought thine 
intercession was left unaided. Inspired by this 

confidence, I fly unto thee, O Virgin of virgins, my 
mother; to thee I come, before thee I stand, sinful and 

sorrowful. O Mother of the Word Incarnate, despise 
not my petitions, but in thy mercy hear and answer 

me. Amen. 
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2nd Collection: Next  weekend to your graciousness, I commend Peter`s Pence & Missio being the 2nd Collections. Your 
generous support will help supporting our sisters and brothers throughout the world. Please be as generous as your means 
allow. 

 
 

We are all Witnesses (Acts 2:32): Essential Training for Catechists: 5 sessions to cover five essential themes in children and 

adult Catechesis and Children’s Liturgy of the Word on Thursday evenings 7.30 pm- 9.00 pm 
1. What is catechesis: 14th June,2. Proclaiming the Good News: 21st June, . The Faith of the Church: 28th June,4. Holy Scripture: 5th July, 5. 

Methods and Resources: 12th July,St Patrick’s Church, Portsmouth Road, Woolston,Southampton SO19 9BD.To register email: Sr 
Hyacinthe:ffm@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk, A course led and certified by the Diocese of Portsmouth Formation for Mission – 

www.portsmouthdiocese.org.uk/formation 
 

St.Theresa`s Summer fete: Thank you very much for your help and support at summer fete. There are plants and cakes on Sale. 

Please take them as many as you want   and leave a donation in the basket. 
 

The new General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) comes into force on the 25th May 2018 and will impact every organisation 

which holds or processes personal data. The diocese in conjunction with parishes and curial offices are now in the process of revising processes to 

ensure that we are compliant. The diocese is committed to ensuring high standards of information security, privacy and transparency. 

 
Church Roof St. Theresa – Totton: You may have already heard of or seen the vandalism which has occurred on St.Theresa`s Church 
roof within last 6 months time! It saddens me to see the substantial amount of Led that was stolen and roof was damaged and water 
leakage etc. This problem was attended by Deacon Stephen and got it restored to its former glory.  I am waiting for the building report 

yet to come so that we can undertake Hall and Church renovation. Please continue to pray. 
 
100 Club: St.Theresa`s : The winners of the May 100 Club draw were:1.   Min House,2.   Janina McIlroy,3.   Jim Campbell . 
Congratulations  to the winners. 
 

Bereavement Support Workshop on Sat 7th July:  You are warmly invited to a workshop that will look at the process of a parish helping 

people going through dying and bereavement. The speaker will be Kathryn Turner, head of the Department for Spirituality in the Diocese of Newcastle. 
There will also be speakers from our diocese. Please come if you are interested in learning more, even if you or your parish aren’t currently doing any 
work in this area. At Milner hall, next to the Winchester parish centre. From 10am-12.30. Please book a free place by contact ing Philippa Foster, the 
Leader of the Pastoral Care Services team in the diocese, on pfoster@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk. If you can’t come but are interested in this important 
pastoral care work, please email Philippa, who is looking to build connections and community within the diocese. 

 

Mission Team in the Diocese: Fr.Innaiah Maddineni, our Diocesan Director for Missio, is planning to establish a Missio 
Mission Team in the Diocese and he is looking for volunteers to join the team. Please contact Fr.Innaiah on 023 8086 2270 
or email him at imaddineni@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk.  

 
Missio National Council: I attended Missio National Council Meeting ,12 – 14 June 2018, Hothorpe Hall, Leicestershire. Missio 

(England & Wales)is part of Papal Charity Missio International and support the overseas Mission. Missio asks us to pray for the Missions 
and support APF(Red Mission Boxes),Mission Together, SPA. I will keep you informed. 
 

RED BOX APPEAL at St.Theresa & Lyndhurst: Thank you for your continued support to APF Red Mission Box Appeal. Thank you very 

much for this important work throughout the world. There are Boxes available for those who would like to start collecting for the 

missions. They will be at the back of Church from this weekend. When you take the Box, please write your Name, Address and 

Telephone in the list provided. 

 
The Catenians of the New Forest: In this parish, Rev.Stephen Short, Ronnie Ward, Peter Le Cointe ,Pat McNicholas, John Capstick 

& Patrick Filby have been Catenians for many years. They would be delighted to chat to you about Association. We are having our annual 
celebration Mass at 12 Midday at St.Anne`s , Brockenhurst, followed by a lunch at 13.00 at St.Saviour`s Hall, Brockenhurst on Saturday, 
30

th
 June. If you have any interest in the Association we would love you to come and meet us and our guests from 10 other parishes in our 

area. A buffet lunch and soft drinks will be provided. Please let Nick Coghlan know on 01425 673906 if you would like to join us by 22
nd

 
June.  
 
Mass Times – St.Theresa`s Totton: Mass next Sunday 1

st
 July until the end of September is going to be at 10.45am. It is due to the extra 

time I need to get to Totton after Mass at Lyndhurst. 
 
Holy Communion Mass at 10.45am –: Our Holy Communion Mass at 10.45am on Sunday 1

st
 July . There will be 9 children receiving 

Holy Communion. Please pray for them and for their families.  
 
Advance Notice: I will be away from 8

th
 till 26

th
 July. Visiting India and USA. During  that time I am hoping to visit the children at various 

schools supported by the Holy Cross Ministries. I will be at India one weekend and another weekend in USA. Please pray for the success 
of my visit. I hope and pray that you welcome 2 priests helping us at 2 weekends.  
 

Apostleship of the Sea: There will be a Special Collection – The weekend of 7/8 July. All goes towards the work of 
Support to the sea farers who come to our shores. 
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